

BLYTH LIONS CLUB

SERVING BLYTH & AREA SINCE 1945 CLUB PRESIDENT – LION VICKY BREMNER P.O. BOX 383, BLYTH, ONTARIO, NOM 1H0

RECEIVED

JUN 23 2017

TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON

June 21, 2017

Township of North Huron Josephine Street Wingham, Ontario NOG 2W0

Re: Special Occasions Permit:

Dear Reeve Vincent & Council:

The Blyth Lions Club wish to apply for a Special Occasions Permit to operate a beer garden at the Blyth Lions Park located at 308 Gypsy Lane in Blyth on Saturday, July 22, 2017. The event is being held in conjunction with the Blyth Lions Holeyboard Tournament.

All proceeds raised from this event will go towards maintenance and improvements to the children's playground equipment and wading pool at the Blyth Lions Park.

Should you have any questions or require additional information concerning this matter please contact the undersigned at (519) 523-9620.

Yours truly

Ken Stewart Vice President Blyth Lions Club